
Gregorian  Welcomes  Progress
on Brcko

Supervisor of Brcko District and Acting High Representative
Raffi Gregorian has been in consultation with all leading
political  parties  on  a  draft  constitutional  amendment  on
Brcko. He believes this text should be acceptable to all and
provides for a solution for Brcko.

“The  text  incorporates  all  needed  technical  language  and
clarifications,  as  a  result,  we  have  a  draft  that  is  in
conformity with the awards of the Arbitral Tribunal and the
Constitution while providing Brcko District effective access
to the Constitutional Court of BiH,” he added.  “I am pleased
that  the  concerns  of  the  President  of  the  Tribunal  are
addressed and that US Government has endorsed the text.”

“I hope that the members of the BiH Parliamentary Assembly
will heed the PIC SB’s call of November 2008 for the amendment
to be adopted as a matter of urgency, a call unanimously
echoed by all 31 councilors of the Brcko District Assembly,”
stated Gregorian. 
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